
all of our time was spent at the TMI base in a small 
town called Silvania. Our staff and students took 
very good care of us and we both felt blessed to 
spend some time with them and get to know them 
better.  

In my last newsletter, I let you know that I plan 
to move back to Iowa this November and asked 
you to pray with me about housing. Well, God has 
answered our prayers and allowed me to buy a 
small house in Chariton. I guess it’s about halfway 
between my daughter, Emily, and son, Jason. Apart 
from the cold winters, I am very excited to be closer 
to the kids (except Christina). I hope I can make it 
out to Philly to visit them more often after I get 
moved. 

I am so thankful that I will still be able to keep 
working for Teen Missions full-time doing most 
of what I am currently doing. 
Of course there are some jobs 
that must be done here and 
so I am training a couple of 
people to do those jobs, but 
I will take the “office work” with me to Iowa and 
work from home. I will also come back to Florida 
for Boot Camp every summer and for our Staff 
Retreat in the Fall. I love this ministry and believe 
wholeheartedly in its purpose and vision and so I 
couldn’t be happier that I get to stay connected 
and play a small part in the work going on here.

Once again, I am very grateful for your support, 
both financially and through your prayers.  Thank 
you so much! I couldn’t do this without your help 

and I hope you realize that your support makes you 
a part of this great ministry, too.  

After I am moved and settled, I will be closer 
to almost all of you (my supporters), so I will be 
available to share the work of Teen Missions at 
your churches or events at any time. Let me know, 
especially if I haven’t been able to give you an 
update in the past couple of years and I will be 
happy to set a date to come and share with you 
about what has been happening here and around 
the world through TMI.

Prayer Requests:
•	 Preparations and operation of the 2025 Boot 

Camp and the teens that will be here and 
around the world.

•	 Packing and getting moved to Iowa (moving is 
NOT my favorite thing to do!)

•	 TMI has about six Boot Camps that are just 
finishing up in Zambia, Philippines, Myanmar 
and India. Please pray for those teens as well 
as ours.

In Him,

Pat Storey
Ephesians 3:20

Greetings From Sunny Florida!

I hope you are all doing well and are feeling blessed 
today!

Boot Camp is coming very quickly and there is 
still so much work to be done. We have a total 

of 300 teens and leaders coming 
this year and are all looking 
forward to meeting them in June 
when they arrive to begin their 
training before leaving for their 
month-long trip overseas to 
serve the Lord and spread the 
Gospel.

The Tough Gator Mud Run 
was held on May 3 and was a 
huge success again. Over 630 
people came to run again this 

year. It’s always a great day and even though it is 
a lot of work, we all enjoy the day. The proceeds 
go to help the underprivileged near our overseas 
bases.

My friend, Emily Brumbelow, 
and I, however, were not here 
for the Mud Run this year 
because we made a trip to 
Colombia, South America. We 
were gone for 12 days. Colombia 
is a beautiful country and our base is situated about 
halfway (maybe more) up on the side of a mountain. 
Our purpose was to teach English to our staff and 
students there. Some of them already speak a little 

English and a couple of them speak it very well. We 
had around 40 people in our classes and we taught 
about five hours a day for the six days we had. It 
was so much fun because they are just fun people, 
but also because they were all so eager to learn and 
tried very hard. We saw a huge improvement in all 
of them by the time we finished our last class and 
some of the people who already speak English said 
that they also learned a lot.

I was asked to share at the church service on 
Sunday morning and spoke on the book of 
Philippians, one of my favorite books in the Bible. 
Speaking in front of people is not really my “cup of 
tea”, but it’s still a great privilege every time I am 
asked to do it. They said 40 minutes which seemed 
to me a very long time, but with an interpreter 
repeating everything, it really meant 20 minutes. 
That is so much easier!

Anyway, we had such a great 
time. We got to see a little of 
Bogota, which is the capital 
of Colombia with a ton of 
history. Except for one day, 

I would like to have a part in the ministry of 	______________________________________________________________
     p  $________ monthly pledge       p $________  one-time gift
     p I wish to be a Prayer Partner      You can donate online at www.teenmissions.org/give

Name ____________________________________________________________
Address __________________________________________________________
City _______________________ State/Prov. ______ Zip/Postal Code _________
Phone  ___________________________________________________________
E-mail  ___________________________________________________________

Note: In order for your contribution to be tax 
deductible, checks must be made payable to Teen 
Missions (the missionary’s name should not appear 
on the check). Please enclose this coupon with your 
contribution to assure proper designation.

Pat StoreyIn the U.S. mail to:
Teen Missions Int’l, Inc.

885 East Hall Road 
Merritt Island, FL 32953

E-mail: info@teenmissions.org
321-453-0350

In Canada mail to:
Great Commission Foundation

PO Box 14006
Abbotsford, B.C. V2T 0B4
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Storeytime with Pat
TEENMISSIONS.ORGWinter 2025

“Now to Him who is able to do exceedingly abundantly above all that we ask or think, 
according to the power that works in us.” Ephesians 3:20
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INSIDE: News from your missionary!
INSIDE: News from your missionary!

Ministry Update
Teen Missions International Spring 2025

Teen Missions: A Legacy of Faith and Action
“I will remember the works of the Lord. Yes, I will remember 

the amazing things you did long ago!” Psalm 77:11 

On May 7, 1970, Teen Missions was born—not from a boardroom or a business plan, but from a 
burning desire in the hearts of men and women who believed God could use young people to 
change the world. Leading the charge was Robert M. Bland, a man whose years in ministry had 
opened his eyes to a powerful truth: God doesn’t wait for someone to grow up before He 
calls them. And neither should we. 

Bob met countless teenagers who were eager to serve the Lord, only to be told to wait. One 
young girl’s words stayed with him: “But I want to do something for the Lord now—not 
five years from now,” she told him. Her plea echoed the heart of a generation longing to act, 
to serve, and to go. Bob knew teens had the passion, the energy, and the boldness to follow 

wherever God would lead. 

From that conviction, a bold and unprecedented vision took shape: “Training tomorrow’s 
missionary today.” The first Teen Missions team stepped out in faith and traveled to 
Mexico in 1971. It was the beginning of something extraordinary. 

Fifty-five years later, the numbers tell the story—48,000+ teenagers, 120+ countries, 
and 1,900+ teams have left their mark across the globe. Fifty-five years later, our mission 
remains the same: “To inspire and equip a new generation to boldly proclaim salvation in 
Christ alone.” (I Peter 2:9) 

And that’s the story of Teen Missions—a story still being written by teenagers with willing 
hearts and a God who still does the impossible. When young hearts say “yes” to God, 
they can impact the world for Jesus!

Happy Birthday, Teen Missions International!

Together for Global Impact : Will you partner with us today? 
Teen Missions International has equipped and inspired youth to live out their faith and serve others for decades. 
Our overseas ministries, established because of their faithfulness to ‘GO’ are growing like never before! National 
staff are trained, equipped, and eager to begin new ministries. The only thing standing in their way is funding. We 
invite you to join our Global Impact Partnership to fuel this movement! Together, we aim to raise $1 million in 
2025 to sustain and expand vital ministries worldwide:

 Boot Camps – Training youth for missions (*3,362 team members)

 Bible Schools – Equipping future leaders (*627 students)

 Sunday Schools – Discipling children in need (*81,690 children attended)

 Rescue Units – Supporting children in crisis (*7,397 orphans receiving care)

 Matron Units - Providing safety & discipleship for young women (*729 girls)

Visit teenmissions.org/give or scan the QR code to learn more!

GLOBAL IMPACT
PARTNERSHIP

Be part of the legacy and share your photos 
and memories! Send them to: 

graphics@teenmissions.net
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